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Superintendent Ybarra to visit Twin Falls, Idaho Falls schools during Roadshow 

(BOISE) – As part of her statewide Legislative Roadshow to discuss the latest education developments 

with Idaho educators, State Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra is visiting schools and 

talking with students along the route. 

On Wednesday, the superintendent will visit Twin Falls’ Robert Stuart Middle School at 10:15 a.m. Media 

members are welcome to attend the school visit, and also to check out the Twin Falls Roadshow sessions 

at the Canyon Crest Event Center, where State Department of Education staff will discuss public school 

finance, legislation and IDAPA rules, content standards, child nutrition and certification standards.  

At 10:15 a.m. Thursday she will visit American Heritage Charter School. Roadshow sessions will be held 

at Waterfront at Snake River Landing starting at 9:30 a.m. and continuing until 3 p.m. 

Find the full Roadshow agenda and archived presentations on the SDE website. 

Throughout the Roadshow each year, the Superintendent works in visits to local schools. Last week she 

visited high schools in Moscow and Coeur d’Alene. Read more about the Roadshow in last week’s news 

release.  
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